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JANUARY 19, 2024

NXCE NEWS

Balanced: It was great to see so many kids and parents out enjoying the snow.  Their snow constructions 
speak to how creative and determined the kids were.  They win for making the biggest snowman I’ve ever 
seen!

Thinkers: Students in 
Division 3 exercised 
creative thinking by 
creating mixed media art 
pieces.
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Balanced Risk-Takers: Kindergarten students, 
and even Mr. Jeffrey, had fun skipping, hula 
hooping, and more in the gym.

Thinkers & Inquirers: Grade 1 students shared their 
background knowledge about different animals, as well 
as a question they are inquiring into as part of their 
Sharing the Planet unit of inquiry.



Parent Session: North Vancouver Outdoor School 
& Longhouse Programs 
Each school year students in grades 3,4 and 6 all have the 
opportunity to go to the Cheakamus Centre. This has been 
part of education in North Vancouver School District for 
over 50 years. As this is new to many families we have 
booked the principal of the Cheakamus Centre, Conor 
McMullan, to come to school on Monday and meet with 
parents to share the different opportunities with you all.  
This is a once in the year opportunity to hear directly from 
Principal McMullan and ask any questions you have. 
Coffee, tea and snack will be provided.  You can see more 
information here Outdoor Education and Camp in BC | 
Cheakamus Centre 

Location: school library 

Time: 8:50 - 9:50 

We are hoping that all students will participate in these wonderful programs, so encourage you to 
join us for this informative session! 

PAC Fun Lunch 

3

https://cheakamuscentre.ca/
https://cheakamuscentre.ca/
https://cheakamuscentre.ca/


Breakfast Extravaganza!

On Friday, February 2nd, Woodbridge Homes is returning to 
Norgate Xwemélch’stn to provide our students with another 
breakfast!  They will be serving pancakes, turkey sausage, yogurt 
cups, and more yummy items! 

The exterior door to the Eagle’s Nest will be opening at 8:00, 
with food service ending at 8:30 a.m.

A big thank you once again to Woodbridge Homes Ltd. for 
volunteering their time and delicious food for our students.

Traffic Flow Around the School 
We are keen to improve traffic flow around the school during drop-off and pick-up times.  Therefore, 
you might see in the coming days/weeks school district/North Vancouver district personnel outside 
taking note of issues and flow patterns.  While we try to figure out means to improve traffic flow, we 
ask that everyone please abide by posted bylaw signs, including speed limits and stop signs, park only 
in marked parking spaces or where street parking is permitted and do not block/park in residents’ 
driveways!  Please also respect our staff members by not parking in the staff lots.  Thanks very much! 

LOOKING AHEAD TO NEXT WEEK (JAN 22 - JAN 26)
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Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

8:15-8:35  
Breakfast Program  
(service ends at 
8:35) 

8:50-9:50  

Parent Session: 
Cheakamus 
Centre Programs 
for Gr. 3, 4 & 6 
students

8:15-8:35  
Breakfast Program  
(service ends at 
8:35) 

3:00-4:30: Red Fox 
Active Play  

3:00: Gr. 6/7 
Capilano 
Community Services 
Program 

5:00: Gr. 6 Parent 
Meeting re: 
Outdoor School 
(specifics about the 
program and what 
to bring)

8:15-8:35   
Breakfast Program  
(service ends at 
8:35) 

2:15 Dismissal

8:15-8:35   
Breakfast Program  
(service ends at 
8:35) 

3:00: Gr. 6/7 
Capilano 
Community Services 
Program

8:15-8:35   
Breakfast Program  
(service ends at 
8:35) 

PAC Lentil Soup 
Fun Lunch


